

Board Direction BD-012471-23 ABP-315839-23

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board meeting held on 14/06/2023.

The Board decided to refuse permission for the following reasons and considerations.

Reasons and Considerations

The proposed pole and associated structures would detract from the visual amenities of the area.

In deciding not to accept the Inspector's recommendation to grant permission, the Board considered that the proposal would, in particular, detract from residential amenity when viewed from College Court Drive.

Board Member

Joe Boland

Date: 15/06/2023

